Dear Parents,

We are very excited to announce the launch of SchoolCash Online,
an online payment system that allows parents to pay for student
fees and school items. SchoolCash Online is our preferred method
of payment moving forward.

How parents can create a SchoolCash Online account

Parents can create the account by visiting our district's SchoolCash
Online page: https://mscsk12.schoolcashonline.com/. They can
then attach their student(s) to their profile.

When this process is complete, parents who have attached a
student to their profile receive an automated notification when
any item becomes available for their child. This will help reduce
the amount of overdue and forgotten payments and make
payments easy to track.

Next steps:

Click on the link below to get started!
https://mscsk12.schoolcashonline.com/.

Thank you for your support!






